
Laidlaw’s Lunch Program needs more Lunch Supervisors  
for the Current School Year (2018-19). 

Now hiring experienced Parents, Guardians, Grandparents or dependable young adults. 
This is a great way to get involved in your school community and help create a safe and 

caring lunch program for all students at Laidlaw.  
Hours are 11:40am – 12:50pm  

Wage is $18.75 per day 
We will consider full time, part-time, and  

“occasional availability” positions. 
 

Please contact Aida Baeza @ aida_baeza@yahoo.com.mx if you are interested or call the 
school office at 204 888 1678.  

 
Pembina Trails School Division is committed to providing  
a safe environment for students. Division policy requires  

a Criminal Record Check and a Child Abuse Registry Check. CPR/First Aid is preferred.  
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